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The Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation     
       P.O. Box 150, Nespelem, WA 99155       (509) 421-1799 
                            
 
April 1, 2020 

 
Phil Anderson, Chair 
Pacific Fishery Management Council 
7700 NE Ambassador Place, Suite 101 
Portland, Oregon 97220-1384 
 
Dear Mr. Anderson: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide a recommendation for Council consideration during your 
discussion of Future Council Meeting Agenda and Workload Planning, agenda item I.4.a 

 
As you know, the Council had to postpone an April 2020 agenda item to receive a presentation 
from the Colville Tribes and our Upper Columbia United Tribes partners regarding salmon 
passage and reintroduction upstream of Chief Joseph and Grand Coulee dams.  We understand 
that the Council needed to streamline the April 2020 agenda to facilitate the Webinar format and 
we look forward to sharing that presentation with the Council at a later date. 
 
After consultation with CTCR leadership and our UCUT partners I would like to recommend 
that the presentation be rescheduled for your September PFMC meeting in Spokane.  This date 
and venue would work particularly well for us, and hope that it fits into your workload planning.     
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this recommendation. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Casey Baldwin 
Sr. Research Scientist 
CTCR Fish and Wildlife Department 


